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Spring	Break	is	over,	and	the	end	is	in	sight	for	all	members	of	the	wolfpack.		We	are	finished	with	IAR	
testing	and	are	ready	to	administer	the	SAT	on	the	14	and	after	that	it	is	all	downhill	to	the	finish	line.	
	
Student	news-	The	pack	is	growing	this	month	with	a	jump	from	50	students	to	52.		Among	those	52	
students	we	are	down	to	only	10	remote	learners	for	the	entire	program.		Our	3rd-8th	grade	students	did	an	
amazing	job	completing	the	IAR	testing	and	our	3rd,	5th,	and	11th	graders	knocked	the	ISA	out	of	the	park.		
We	are	now	prepping	our	seniors	and	juniors	for	the	SAT	test	on	April	14.			
		
	
Staff	news-	Mr.	Jeffrey	has	some	field	trips	planned	for	our	high	school	students	coming	up	here	in	the	
month	of	April.		The	trips	include	a	college	tour	of	Blackhawk	College	as	well	as	a	career	exploration	
activity	through	local	businesses	in	Kewanee.					
	
Building	news-	In	the	month	of	March	our	student	council	organized	and	executed	a	spirit	week	to	raise	
funds	for	our	program.		Between	dress	up	days	and	penny	wars	we	were	able	to	raise	nearly	$60	that	we	
can	then	put	into	small	improvements	in	our	program.		The	penny	wars	were	a	voting	activity	to	let	the	
students	decided	to	who	would	be	pied	in	the	face	on	the	last	day	of	spirit	week	before	spring	break.		Mr.	
Wheelock,	Mr.	Christakos	and	myself	were	the	lucky	3	receive	enough	votes	to	take	a	pie	to	the	face	in	front	
of	the	entire	wolf	pack.			
	
	


